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GPRA Update - June 21, 2024

Dear Great Pyrenees Friends,

Happy summer! We are still experiencing an inordinate number of surrenders. Many are sad
stories and until we can get more adoptions and fosters, we can only accept a limited
number. We also have a few available puppies left and we rescued 6 one week old puppies
whose mother was tragically hit by a car and killed. Sabine immediately took the puppies in
and her family has been bottle feeding them and all are now healthy. This is yet another
example that underscores how special our group is. Despite the fact that we have been full,
we made an exception and rescued Duncan from Hall County where he was on death row.

We have some wonderful PYRS that we have had for way too long. Sasha, Oberon and Bo
need forever homes. Bo is in boarding and is a great dog that needs a strong leader. He is
good with another dog and his family but gets too protective around outsiders. Let us know
if we can work with you to help get Bo out of boarding.

Thank you for your involvement and support.

John,
GPRA President and Founder
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Upcoming Adoption Days
Saturday June 29th and July 27th 10:00-12:00
See our website for more information

Great Pyrenees Rescue of Atlanta
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